
Comrades, 

     Thank you all again for what you do, your dedication is making a difference. 

The Southeast is still on top and making strides. Since our last report, we have 

added two more Detachments to the 35% club, with Tennessee only a few 

members away from securing their spot. 

 

      Nationally, we are 8,751 members ahead of this time last year. Regionally, we 

are 3,115 members ahead of last year, which equates to a 1.87% increase. Please 

honor the veteran that made the sacrifice to give you your eligibility by renewing 

during National Renewal month in November. There is still no update on the IRA 

or Blue Brigade forms, but as promised, I will let you all know when they are 

posted. 

 

     As always, any questions, comments, concerns or suggestions…..feel free to 

reach out. Until next time, keep the momentum going, keep the faith and KEEP 

THAT MEMBERSHIP ROLLING IN. 

  

THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

SOUTHEAST  MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN 

813-310-0109 
  

 


